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February 6th , 2020 

Le 6 février, 2020 

Nupqu 
(The time bear cubs are born) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 

T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission Statement:  “To engage our learners to reach their potential in 
a safe and supportive community” 

 
 

French Immersion Week 

Happy French Immersion Week!  This week marks the 50th anniversary that 

French Immersion has been taught in BC.  Our local chapter of the Canadian 

Parents for French (CPF) is hosting a bilingual Bingo night this Friday. Doors 

open at 5:15 with the first game beginning at 5:30.  Pizza will be for sale for 

$2.50 a slice and small snacks and drinks will be available for purchase.  Entry is 

by donation, with the proceeds going to the local chapter of the Canadian 

Parents for French.  Students and children under 12 must be 

accompanied by an adult.     

LIFT – Learning in French Together 

A new resource is available to Families who are interested in French Education.  

https://mytrainingbc.ca/LIFT/EN/index.html 

Next Year’s Information 
If you are considering changing programs, schools or if you are moving please contact the office and let us know.  It is 

very important as we begin to look forward to next year.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

February 7 

CPF Bingo Night 5:30 – 7:00 pm 

 

February 11 

  CPF Meeting 7:00 pm 

 

February 13 

PAC Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 

 

February 13 

PAC Movie Night 6:00 pm 

 

February 14 

School not in session 

 

February 17 

Stat Holiday – school not in 

session 

 

February 20 

Science Fair for participating 

classes.  Parents can come and 

look at the projects from 9:30 – 

11:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://mytrainingbc.ca/LIFT/EN/index.html
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PAC Movie Night 
The PAC is hosting another movie night on February 13th.  The movie will be Abominable.    The movie will begin at 

6:00.  Popcorn is available for sale, please bring a water bottle to fill.  Entry by donation with the proceeds going to the 

Playground Fund.  Students must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Fundraising Options and Opportunities 
We have 2 upcoming Fundraising opportunities.  Funds raised will be used towards classroom field trip costs. 

1.  Fort Steele Bread/Baking 
- Forms for Intermediate students are coming home today, those orders are due on Wednesday, February 

5th.     
- Forms for Primary students will be coming home February 6th, those orders are due Wednesday, February 

12th. 
2. Top Crop Mother’s Day Baskets and Planters – forms will be sent home mid-February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Girls’ grade 5/6 

team looking a little 

concerned while 

playing GT this 

week.   
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Dianne O’Neil 

shows Jennica 

where her needle 

goes next. 

Nadia working 

on her Pine 

Needle coaster 

with help from 

Faye O’Neil 

 

 


